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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I highly oppose the Stibnite Gold Mine Project. The Salmon Rivers system is one of the most pristine, free-
flowing rivers in the United States of America. We are one of the most powerful and influential countries in the
world and must set an example of conservation to the rest. Mining creates only temporary jobs. The longevity of
the river and the local economy depend on this river being unaffected by destructive projects such as the Stibnite
Gold Mine. The South Fork Salmon is an extremely special river and deserves a protected area much larger than
the river itself. PLEASE DO NOT CONINTUE WITH THIS PROJECT FOR THE SAKE OF ALL LIFE IN THIS
AREA AND THE FUTURE OF OUR BELOVED WILD PLACES. Thanks, Alex



